
 
 
 
 

 
Urgent: Gr. 10 to 12 Periodic Exams 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Due to the COVID 19 challenges and its possible impact on our high school students’ external exams and academic 
curriculum, the school administration has been considering multiple ways in which to support our students to the 
maximum.  The decision has been made, to the benefit of our students, that grade 10-12 will do their Periodic Exams 
physically in school.   
 
These exams will take place on Saturdays (not on Sundays as per the Periodic Exam Schedule). 
 

Grade 10 9:00 am – 10:30 am 

Grade 11 and 12 11:00 am – 12:30 pm  

 
Please take note of the following measures: 
 

1. No transportation will be provided by the school. 
2. Social distancing measures will be strictly applied. 
3. All exams will be done on paper. 
4. Exam halls will be sanitized before and after each session. 
5. Temperature checks will be done for all students before entering the exam hall. 
6. Sanitizing stations are available throughout the school, but students are encouraged to bring their own hand 

sanitizers.   
7. Students must sanitize before entering the exam hall. 
8. Masks are compulsory. 
9. Students will not be allowed to stay on campus after their exams.  All students must leave the school grounds 

immediately when the exam period ends. 
10. Retakes will be scheduled after school based on the schedule sent by the AQC. 
11. All students must wear school uniform in compliance with the school rules. 
12. Students should get their own stationary as borrowing will not be allowed. 
13. Parents are advised not to wait for their children inside the school, due to avoid unnecessary social 

interactions.  
 
A link will be shared with via SDP, SABIS Connect and WhatsApp groups indicating the students’ exam hall seat number.  
This number must be memorized by all – the seat numbers will not be available on the exam days.  
 
Students opting out of physical exams will be considered absent, unless a medical note was provided.  The Missing 
Exam Policy will be applied as usual.  You can view the Missing Exam Policy here: http://sab.is/3LZBYN  
 
Warm regards 
School Administration 

http://sab.is/3LZBYN

